
 

SPECIAL SERVICE FOR EU STUDENTS 
 

Special opening hours for students in January and February 2020 at SIRI (the Danish Agency 

for International Recruitment and Integration), Carl Jacobsens Vej 39, 2500 Valby 
 

If you visit SIRI at Carl Jacobsens Vej within these opening hours, an EU registration 

certificate may be issued the same day (while you wait): 
 

• Tuesday 28th January 2020: 12.00-18.00 

• Tuesday 4 th February 2020: 10.00-18.00 

 

 

 

We recommend that you arrive early in the day. All department employees will participate in the event. However, at 

extraordinary attendance, we may need to close for service earlier than the expected closing time mentioned above. 
 

Please note: 

You cannot visit SIRI at Carl Jacobsens Vej outside these special opening hours 

without booking an appointment.  

 

Our location: 

 
Nearest train station: Ny Ellebjerg (approximately 200 meters walk from Carl Jacobsens vej 39) 


